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Comments: I am opposed to the current proposal regarding the Crazy Mountain Ranch land exchange.  This

area is a fabulous access point for hunting and fishing, both of which activities my family enjoys and spends time

doing each year.  These are areas that will make memories as we harvest animals for our family. It is very

important for our family to continue traditions in such beautiful landscapes that should be publicly allowed. The

forest service needs to maintain access for family with small children and this portion of the land exchange is

taking that access away from us. I am in favor of the Rock Creek Ranch and Wild Eagle Ranch land exchanges,

but not the CMR exchange.


